On the 26th September there was European Language Day, and four pupils of English group, and our techer Mrs Balić, took part in it. The meeting point was at A.Starčević Square, where pupils and teachers from our town met. There we exchanged our flags, which we made at school, asked simple questions and collected signatures. Altough the rain and cold weather, we had a great time. There was a special ''european train'', but unfortunately there was not enough place for everybody. We finished our little trip guess where? In McDonald's, of course.
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